
Portage la Prairie School Division 
ÉCOLE CRESCENTVIEW SCHOOL 

K-4 STUDENT SUPPLIES 2021 - 2022 
 
 

In order to reduce school fees/supply costs to parents, the Portage la Prairie 
School Division has generously donated $25.00 per child to each school in the 
division.  Please notice that school supplies are being purchased in bulk by the 
school.  This year the charge to parents for these supplies will be $25.00.   All 
monies, including cheques (payable to École Crescentview School) to be given to 
the homeroom teacher. 

 
PLEASE LABEL ALL ITEMS WITH STUDENT’S NAME  

 

 
o $25 student fee  
o water bottle  
o backpack 
o lunch kit  
o pair of running shoes (these will be used for physical education and 

as their inside shoes).  Running shoes are to be left at school.  
Students must be able to tie their own shoes.  Velcro runners are 
highly recommended.   

o mask(s) 
o Kindergarten students:  one extra set of clothing to leave at school. 

 
 
 
White and chocolate milk coupons are available for purchase 1.25/each or a sheet 
of 16 for 20.00.  We will accept etransfer for sheet purchases. See information on 
how to etransfer at the bottom of this letter (be sure to include your child’s full 
name and that the transfer is for milk). 
 
 
Our Meet the Teacher event will be held outdoors on September 8th, 2021 from 
1:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m.   Students’ first day back will be Thursday, September 9th, 
2021. 
 

 
 

Please send this money on the first days of school with your child. 
Etransfers are now accepted.  Please send payment to 

ecvsschool@plpsd.net 
List your child’s full name and what the payment is for (i.e. school supplies or milk).   

Use ecvs2021 as your password. 
 

 

mailto:ecvsschool@plpsd.net

